
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/27/2012 3:54:06 PM

Kaneshiro, Bruce (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4);[Redacted

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: PG&E DR Pilots

Good afternoon Bruce:

Hope this email finds you well.

I’m reaching out to touch base in regards to PG&E’s pilot proposals (AL E-4077 - Intermittent
Renewable Management Pilot 2, Transmission and Distribution Pilot, and Plug-in Electric Vehicle Pilot). 
We’d like to check-in and see if there is anything your team needs from us to get this AL un-suspended 
and approved.

PG&E believes it’s vital that these pilots move forward to ensure that PG&E can demonstrate and 
prepare for upcoming program redesigns and help inform stakeholders on what is best for DR moving 
forward and more importantly, the rate payers.

Please let us know if a call (or a face to face meeting) with your team in the next week or two 
would be possible to talk about the status and answer any questions that might have come up 
in regards to this AL.

Warmest Regards,

Redacted Pacific Gas and Electric | Sr. Product Manager - Customer Energy Solutions
Emerging Market

I Redacted
Redacted
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